
[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of our strategic growth plan, East Side Fire District will be transitioning to a full-time Fire Chief role effective August 2020.  As part of this transition, I will be returning to full retirement as of August 31. 2020.  We have initiated the hiring process and welcome qualified and interested persons to review the position description along with other District information on our website www.eastsidefire.com.

